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Submission: "Dear IPART,

The retail price of electricity in NSW is over twice 11c¢/kWh currently paid to rooftop solar owners. There would have to be a
reduction in the retail price to justify any reduction in what was paid to rooftop solar owners - which there has not been.
Therefore there is no justification for reducing the rate paid to rooftop solar suppliers. End of story!

Sincerely,

Dr Michael Fisher"





